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Hello Precious Prayer Warriors, 

Words fail us as we meditate on the goodness of God and the faithfulness of our praying friends.  Our furlough 

is being blessed wonderfully.  Little by little, the Lord is answering prayer, providing needs and encouraging 

our hearts. 

As I mentioned in our last letter, our boys’ dorm has been painted and looks 

much better.  We will still make a few more modifications but we praise the 

Lord for being able to accomplish this much.  We plan on building another 

dorm for the boys and transferring our ladies into this building in the future. 

Pictured at right is our Educational Building.  

This building serves as the office, Children’s 

and Deaf Church on Sundays, Bible College classes through the week as well as 

tutorial sessions and discipleship classes through the week.  This project has also 

been completed since our arrival.   

At the left is our main church in Bacolod City.  

The Lord has provided for us to be able to install our permanent roof.  We have 

used tarpaulin and nipa in the past, both which provided an unwanted sprinkling 

baptismal service every time it rained.  By the grace of God, now there are no 

more leaks!  This has been a much desired project to be completed and we 

certainly are thankful to see this accomplished.    

Pictured at right is our Bible college graduate and 

national church planter, Joel Octiva.  The Lord provided for us to purchase this 

motorcycle and side car for him to use for transporting people for church.    

Lastly, the Lord has also blessed and enabled us to 

help our partner ministry in Ma-ao with our fourth 

year student, Pastor Jessie Regondon and his wife Rhoda, who graduated from 

our college in 2008.  They are doing a great job and we were able to provide the 

needed floor for their church.   

Your friends & servants,      The Murray Family 
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